
DECEMBER 2020 

DEAR BERLIN TAXPAYERS,  

 

In response to Executive Order 9R, issued on December 16th, 2020 by the Governor of 

the State of Connecticut, the Low Interest Rate Program will apply to all tax bills 

becoming due on January 1st, 2021.  

 

“This program will allow for a lower rate of interest: 0.25% per month, or 3% per year, 

from the due date of the tax. This plan covers installments that become due on January 

1, 2021. The last day to pay will (still) be February 1, 2021 but if the taxpayer pays on 

February 2nd or later, they would only pay 0.25% per month interest. This plan would 

remain in force only for three months from the due date of January 1; it will end on 

March 31, 2021.” 

 

Please contact the Revenue Collector’s office with any questions you may have about 

how this plan affects your current delinquent or upcoming taxes: 860-828-7023 


